
ti /7/90 Mr. W. Jofferya Lambert 
4733 Belwoud Green 
Baltimore, Md. 21227 
Dear tr. Lambert, 

At the momillt and for sally ti mu I uon1.4t ha up to much talid-ag or anything oloo. I've just had heart surgery. 
Bovev,:, if you want to disenne what you may in your letter of the 4th in a couple of writhe, fine.. 
Until then, a caution: rton't ac,mpt all you read, JUv:luding iron the House assamene comrd.ttee, a5 fact. 
Ana don t susbtitute your own theorizing for fact. 
Memembor, the =Imo itself was navor really invertioAted but that despite this a considerable amount of information is avail4,ble. At least a third of a million words. 
Have you nastored that? 
.ind if not, oan you really say what you tell ne in thin lu.tar? 
1'11 be surprised if as you say you have discovered previously undiscovered foot about the shooting. 
liut if you have, vest! 

ulmhos, 
'1110 

"nrold Weisberg 
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4730 Belwood Green 
Baltimore, Maryland 21227 

January 4, 1990 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

Please allow me to introduce myself. I am a 28 year old native Baltimorean who has 
been studying the Kennedy assassination for two years. My ultimate goal is to complete 
a thorough and objective study by November 1993 and publish a book which would be a 
fitting analysis of the enduring mystery on the thirtieth anniversary of the shooting. 

I was only two years old when President Kennedy was killed. You may be wondering 
what my interest in the case may be. Please allow me to explain the motivation 
behind my investigation. Firstly, I feel that others my age have, for the most part, 
abandoned the quest for the facts of the case. Apathy has rendered my generation 
silent. I feel I can fill at least some part of the void and "pick up the ball" for 
the third generation of assassination researchers. 

Most importantly, I feel my research has uncovered new and previously undiscovered 
facts on the shooting itself. By completing the unfinished trajectory analysis, (left 
undone by the House Select Committee on Assassinations,) I have determined the positions 
and sequence of the gunfire in Dealey Plaza. To my complete surprise, I have discovered 
another gunman never before considered by researchers. 

I am anxious to intensify my research efforts in the coming year by interviewing some 
of the people involved and augmenting my trajectory analysis with computerized photo 
enhancement. However, I have unfortunately been unable to pursue leads any further 
without the aid of others who have researched the case. 

That is why I have written to you. Mr. Weisberg. You are perhaps the prototypical 
assassination researcher and certainly have the most time logged in pursuit of the 
truth. I need your help. I need to speak with you and share ideas before continuing 
my research. 

Please feel free to contact me by telephone at (301) 242-8162 or write to me at your 
convenience. With your permission, I would greatly appreciate the opportunity to speak 
with you in person. I will be looking forward to hearing from you. 

Thank You, 

W. Jeff erys Lambert 


